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The meeting began at 6:30 PM in the Cleveland Park Library ground floor meeting room and 
was chaired by Barr Weiner, CPCA President. 
 
Cassandra Hetherington 
 
The Director of Cleveland Park Main Street (CPMS) presented a summary of projects in which 
CPMS is involved.  They included: micro-grants to businesses; the Winter Market that is 
scheduled for December 10, 2022; and two public art projects, a mural at Spices and sculptures 
of endangered animals on lamp posts near the Cleveland Park Metro stop.  She answered 
questions from the audience and provided the following for future questions: 
cpms@districtbridges.org   
 
Heba ElGawish 
 
This representative from the DC Office of Planning provided a presentation on the progress of 
the Comprehensive Plan as it relates to Rock Creek West.   She provided information and 
statistics about affordable housing opportunities in the neighborhood.  She further discussed 
the Public Life Study her office had done, which she said would inform recommendations for 
future actions.   She answered several questions from the audience and said that the Study she 
discussed was available at: https://publicinput.com/rcw-connecticut. 
 
CPCA Name Change 
 
Mike Rifer announced the results of the CPCA membership vote on the Resolution to change 
the organization’s name to Cleveland Park Community Association.  There was a 27% turn out 
for voting and the Resolution passed with 95.7% in favor and 4.3% opposed.   The CPCA Board 
will proceed with implementing the change. 
 
Nancy MacWood 
 
After spending 22 years on the ANC, Nancy is stepping down.  She described her original 
decision to run for the ANC position and reflected on some of her more interesting experiences. 
 
 
Participants were invited to Nanny O’Brien’s for a drink, compliments of CPCA, and the meeting 
was adjourned at 7:55 PM. 
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